
It’s cold out there but it’s warm inside! 
It’s getting very chilly outside but we’ve been doing lots to help warm our souls. It has been great to see 

the children persevering through this long half term, leading up to the Christmas break. We have all been 
working hard together to keep the momentum going, determined to make it to next Friday with a smile on 

our face!  
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Bringing Faith and Education together 

The most important conversations we have each day are the inner ones we have with our-

selves. Our mental chatter impacts every aspect of our lives - including our health,  
performance, relationships and behaviour.  

Mrs Geoghegan spoke to a number of children around the school to tell us about their inner 
voice and what they say to themselves in times of worry and panic to boost our mental health. 

 
“You can do it!”     “Keep trying, you will get better!” 

 
“You can try again tomorrow.” 

 
“It’s ok if you can’t do something, we can’t be good at everything!” 

 
“You are confident to do this!” “Believe in yourself!”  “PERSEVERE!” 

PHYSICAL HEALTH LEADS TO MENTAL HEALTH! 

 

This half term we have been inundated with sports tournaments and have done amazingly well 

in each and every one. Exercise is such a huge contribution to our wellbeing and we are very 

lucky, here at St Georges, to have such a sporty student body with many of the staff also  

enjoying sports at the weekend to boost their own mental health. 

Socially and culturally, sports also help bring people together for a shared purpose.  

 

If you’d like some tips on how to get 

moving to feel better over the  

holidays have a look at this video 

from ‘mind’. 

https://youtu.be/M4p6TddpHSg 



We received the Wellbeing and Resilience Award!  

Year 6 were also lucky enough to take part in a wellbeing 

workshop focused on Resilience with Mr Norton. 

Wellbeing at St. George’s 

Who to contact when  

schools are closed 

 
In case of a concern or a safe-
guarding emergency, please 
remember that there are places 
to turn to, when schools are not 
open.  

These include: 

•NSPCC-0808 800 5000 

•999 

Please remember for any well-
being advice there are a num-
ber of websites to check out: 

www.mind.org.uk 

www.youngminds.org.uk 

 

What can we do 
differently? 

 
Improving the 
Mental Health 
and Wellbeing 

for all stakehold-
ers at St 
George’s 

Church of Eng-
land Primary 

School is a big 
focus for us. We 
want to ensure 

that St George’s 
Church of Eng-

land Primary 
School is some-

where where 
everyone feels 

welcome and all 
feel valued. 

 
If you can think 
of a way we can 

improve what 
we currently do, 
please contact 

Mr Jones. 

deputy@st-
georges-

wrotham.kent.sc
h.uk 

We would love 
to hear your 

opinions! Thank 
you for your 

continued sup-
port of our 

school! 

 
 

The wonderful news is we managed to raise a mighty 

£644.57 
For Children in Need earlier this term. 
Medals and certificates for those who signed up to #runpudsey  

will be with you soon!  

We are hoping to raise a little for Christmas Jumper Day too as the government will be 

doubling all donations made! 

http://www.mind.org.uk
http://www.youngminds.org.uk

